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6.1  
Youth Rhubarb Pie Fund Raiser at 

Central Park-11am-2pm  
6.2  

FBC hosts Kids Zone at Aledo Rhu-
barb Fest in Central Park 10am-2pm 

6.3  
Sunday School Promotion Sunday 

6.3-6.7  
CIY Jr. High Mix 

6.5  
Deacon Meeting-6:30pm 

6.7  
Jr. High Girls Bible Study-1pm 
6.7, 6.14, 6.21 & 6.28 
Collide Field Games-2pm 

6.9  
Womenôs Ministry Think Tank-9am 

6.10  
Communion/Food Pantry Sunday 

Trustee Meeting 
PrayerForce Dinner-Depot ï 6pm 
6.11,  6.18, 6.19 & 6.22 
VBS Workday-6pm 

6.15  
Pizza & Archery with Dad-5pm 

6.16  
Family Mission Project-10am 

6.17 
Happy Fatherôs Day 

Nursing Home Services-1:30pm 
6.20 

Ladies Night Out-6pm 
6.9 & 6.23 

VBS Decorating-8am 
6.25-6.29 

VBS 9am-Noon 
6.26 

J.O.Y. Circle Potluck-6pm 
6.29 

FBC Scholarship Due-Noon 
VBS Swim Party-5:30pm 

Mark Your  
Calendar 

ñBy the grace God has given me, I laid a 
foundation as an expert builder, and 
someone else is building on it.  But each 
one should be careful how he builds.  For 
no one can lay any foundation other than 
the one already laid, which is Jesus 
Christ.ò ~ 1 Corinthians 3:10-11 
 
Recruitment, education, training, and 
dispersal.  Or to put it another way, ñGo 
ye therefore and make disciples of all 
nations, baptizing them in the Name of the 
Father, Son, and Holy Ghost, teaching 
them to obey all that I have commanded 
you.ò  Recruitment, education, training, 
and dispersal seems to be one way to 
describe what Jesus did with His disciples 
when He called them, taught them, 
empowered them, and sent them.  It also 
seems to be one way to describe the nature 
and function of the church.  Paul talks in 1 
Corinthians that he planted, Apollos 
watered, but God made it grow, and a 
couple verses later he uses the image of 
the building.  He laid a foundation, others 
built on the foundation, but the only 
foundation that can be laid is Christ.   
 
The Lord has been burning a desire into 
my heart see the church get real and truly 
be the church He died to create.  So, when 
I began to pray about my role as a pastor, 
and my function as the one responsible for 
equipping the saints for ministry, I 
realized that much of the preaching tends 
to be education, not training.  To be fair, 
education and training are often assumed 

to be synonymous.  However, Iôm starting 
to believe there is a difference.  Thinking 
back over all the education I have 
received, I can say, in my case at least, 
most of it didnôt train me.  Not that it 
didnôt have value, but much of the training 
I received was hands on, trial and error 
and a lot of grace.  So, I am trying to keep 
in mind that while itôs important to learn 
what the Bible says, itôs just as important 
to do what it says!   
 
Ultimately our goal and our hope is to 
know God so well that we agree with the 
Apostle John when the Holy Spirit moved 
him to write that His commands arenôt 
burdensome.  How amazing it would be if 
a whole church not only listened to God, 
and did what He said, but did so out of joy 
instead of guilt!  Knowing God so 
personally that those dark places we enter 
because of work, family or friends would 
truly be brightened by our being there.  
Like a moth to the flame, I pray that those 
far from God would be attracted to Him 
through the burning of His Spirit in His 
people.   
 
So, the church is called to recruit (invite 
people to know and love God through 
faith in Jesus), educate (think Biblically), 
train (equip people to live authentically 
Christian lives), and disperse (inspire 
people to go wherever God sends them as 
His agents). 
 
 In Christ, Luke 



 

6/3/18 
Ronda Moffitt, Crystal Clark, Penny 

Dixon & Maddie Dunn 

Denise Bowker, Felicia Bonynge, Kathy Norton, &  

Jenna Ruh, Mollie Dunn, Brian Rind, & Melissa Struble 

 

6/10/18 
Ronda Moffitt, Dixie Bodeen, Jan 
Crutcher, & Veronica Moffit 

Denise Bowker, Cimion Norwick, Tina McCaw, & 
Mollie & Maddie Dunn, Jessica Swift & Jess Weist 

 

6/17/18 
Ronda Moffitt, Lisa Clawson, Susan 

Potthast & Katy Loving 

Denise Bowker, Brooke Loving, Shay & Lisa Litwiler, 

& Brooke, Joe  & Kaleb Loving, & Mollie Dunn  

 

6/24/18 
Ronda Moffitt, Sharon Moffitt,  

Jessica Ruh & Bryce Moffitt 

Denise Bowker, Nadine Coulter, Sarah Kellett, Monica 

& Jacob Dennison, Mollie Dunn, Haley & Josh Johnson 

If you are unable to serve the day you are scheduled in the Nursery, please make arrangements in advance to switch 
with another person on the schedule.  Please contact Ronda Moffitt,  Nursery Coordinator, for all concerns on her Cell:
(309) 371-3021. Thank you!    Kids Club WorshipðPLEASE come to the Fellowship Hall by 10:00am so you can 
help & prep.  *Please continue to let me know if you are switching with somebody.  I have it set up so there are two 
adults plus myself helping at a time.  Please do not switch with a couple if you are an individual.  Thank you so much 
for your service! ~Mollie.  If you need to contact Mollie about Kids Club Worship, call ï309-371-6962. 
 

Committee Member of the Month  
Finance Board Member of the Month for June ð Jackie Burns   

Trustee of the Month for June - Chase Burns     
 

Prayer Team   
   June 3- 8am-Mary Lee Finch, Peggy Johnson & Kurt Dieschï10:15am-Tina McCaw, Lonnie Maynard & Ron Moffitt 

  June 10ï8am-Marty South, Jon & Lindsay Ricke-10:15am-Jeanne Barber, Robyn Bottens & Laurie Louck 
June 17  - 8am-Troy & Tish Riddell  -  10:15amðLisa Litwiler, Britni Ewing & Barb Bryant 
June 24 ï8am-Doug & Diane Hessman 10:15am Jason & Shelly Snyder & Anita Parkinson  

  
 

 Attendance & Offering Year To Date  
 

Year To Date Weekly Attendance Average ñ 352  
Year to Date 2018 FBC Budget ñ $236,904.15  

Year To Date Giving ñ $250,410.44  

 

 

Lives Changed by Jesus Christ!  
 

Year To Date Baptisms ñ20 
Year To Date Decisions for Christ - 17  

                                  

 

Volunteer & Giving Information 
 Date         Nursery           Kids Worship                      



YƛŘǎ /ƭǳō aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ 
The school year is officially over and summer 

activities have begun!  I 
hope you plan to enjoy 
some of the great 
opportunities we have at 
FBC to serve, worship, 
fellowship, and play this 
summer!  Hereôs a look 
ahead at some of what 
weôre doing in the kidôs 
ministry this summeré 

FBC is hosting a Kidôs Zone at Rhubarb Fest on 
June 2nd from 10am-2pm. Weôre going to have 
lots of inflatables for kids to enjoy and a water 
station for folks to refresh.  We canôt wait to bless 
all the families who will be coming to play.  A 
BIG thank you to all the volunteers for serving!   
 
On Friday, June 15th all 
dads and their kids are 
invited to Pizza & 
Archery with Dad at 
Heartshot Ministry in 
Davenport.  The caravan 
leaves the FBC parking 
lot at 5pm and will be 
back around 9pm.  
Thereôs no charge for this 
event.  Please register 
and learn more at www.firstbaptistaledo.com.   
 
The following day, a group of volunteers will be at 
Buttonwood Trails Activity Center hosting a 
Pop-up VBS from 10am-Noon for the families 
who live there.  Weôre going to bring VBS fun to 
them, promote the Bus Shuttle during VBS week 
that is going exclusively to Buttonwood and our 
Pop-up School Shop in August and send everyone 
off with lunch.  Please join us in prayer for these 
upcoming projects!  We want to connect 
Buttonwood families to Jesus and FBC!   
 
The VBS decorating crew has been hard at work 
getting ready for Shipwrecked VBS.  Itôs not too 
late to join the decorating crew.  They will be 
working on decorations for VBS on the following 
days Sat, June 9th & 23rd (8-11am) & June 11th, 
18th, 19th & 22nd (6-7:30pm).  Questions see 
Denise Bowker.  Shipwrecked VBS is the week of 
June 25th-29th.  All kids ages 3-5th grade graduates 
are invited to join us every day that week from 
9am-Noon.  Register anytime at 

www.firstbaptistaledo.com.  Weôll have fun 
learning about how ñJesus Rescues Usò through 
music, games, Bible lessons & activities, and 
crafts.  Kids are encouraged to bring money each 
day to go toward our local mission project, 
ñButtonwood Pop-up School Shop,ò for students 
in the Buttonwood Trails community in August.  If 
your family is interested in serving at the Pop-Up, 
details will be posted in July.  *We still have some 
water and snack items that need to be donated for 
VBS.  Please visit the sign-up in the church foyer.  
Thank you for your help!  
  
Weôll finish VBS week with a Family Swim Party 
on Friday, June 29th from 5:30-7:30pm at the 
Aledo Public Pool.  The whole church is invited 
to bring a friend and join us for swimming, dinner, 
and ice-cream.  We hope to see you there!   

 
The VBS Program will be on 
Sunday, July 1st during the 
10:15am service where kids will 
show off what they learned during 
VBS week.  Kids in the program 
are asked to wear their t-shirts (if 
they purchased one) and be ready to 
practice in the sanctuary by 9am.  If 
your kiddos are unable to attend 
practice, please have them up front 

in the sanctuary by 10am . 
 
Sunday, July 1st through July 6th, a group of 15 
campers will attend  Hidden Acres Camp in 
Dayton, IA for the first time.  Weôre so excited for 
this new adventure and canôt wait to hear about all 
the great fun they had.  Check-out their site during 
the week to see if you can spot any of our kids in 
the pictures they will post daily!  Please pray for 
safety and a deep encounter with God for each of 
our students who are attending.   
 
In August weôll bless families at Buttonwood with 
a Pop-Up School Shop.  Theyôll have an 
opportunity to come to the activity center on 
Friday, August 3rd from 5:30-7:30 and 
Saturday, August 4th from 10am-Noon to 
ñshopò for the school supplies on their list.  
Details TBA. 
 
Thanks for reading!  Please let me know if you 

have any questions!                                                   
~Mollie Dunn, Childrenôs Pastor 

http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com
http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com

